MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY
General Meeting Minutes

Date: 2/6/2012
Start time: 7:10 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church
Present: 23 members and 7 guests

Warren Batson reminded everyone of the upcoming WRAM show that will be held at
the new location in New Jersey.

A reminder that the general meeting in April will also be the club’s “project night”.
Ron Revelle talked about the bill in congress that involves both the FAA and AMA,
and its impact on the R/C modeling community. A reminder to make sure that your
email address is up to date with the AMA for possible future communications.

Warren mentioned that the “Scale Building Seminar” that was hosted by MHRCS
went very well. There was a good turnout with a lot of information presented that was
useful to all.

Warren noted that the club’s holiday dinner in January went very well, and was
attending by 26 people. A good time was had by all.

Charles Knight brought in his electric powered F-18 jet. Main construction of foam
with a lot of detail built in. The jet included powered leading and trailing edge flaps,
powered folding wing tips, retractable landing gear, powered canopy, lighting, and
vectoring thrust nozzles.

Lloyd Quick gave a detailed presentation on electrics. Information covered included
theory, motors, batteries, controls, formulas, etc... A lot of good information useful to
all.

Meeting adjourned: 9:10 PM

Minutes submitted by: Flavio Ambrosini
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